

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Medicaid Expansion

1 message

Mon, Oct 14, 2013 at 11:48 AM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

It is crucial to several hundred thousand Virginians in need of health care insurance for the Commission to expand Medicaid. In addition to the coverage of needy Virginians, the Expansion will also provide needed jobs to many Virginians.

Contrary to popular opinion by some, a large percentage of Medicaid eligible people will be "the working poor," some of whom are veterans. It can also help many who have been unable to find jobs in this slowly recovering economy. Please show compassion for your fellow Virginians.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Dr. Mildred HB Roberson